

INSIGHTS + NEWS

Katherine Garrahan Quoted in "Framingham Planning Board Approves Modifications To Nobscot Plaza Re-Development" in Framingham Source

APRIL 14, 2022

On April 7, the Framingham planning board unanimously approved the continued modifications of Nobscot Plaza at 770 Water Street. As Katherine Garrahan stated when she spoke with the *Framingham Source*, the approved request is for minor modifications of previous decisions made in 2020 and 2021, which was before the current owner purchased the property.

"The applicant has begun remediation work and is soon to begin demolition work. They are very eager to get going and get as much accomplished in 2022 as possible," she said.

Garrahan added that at a community meeting, hosted by the applicant, concerns were raised regarding parallel parking.

"We wanted to make it clear that those spaces were included as informational, where those spaces could fit if in the future, it was desired to pursue those. They are not included in the parking count for the site, the parking remains at 265 spots, which was what was approved in the decision – they are not on the table right now as part of this modification request," she said.

Continue reading "Framingham Planning Board Approves Modifications To Nobscot Plaza Re-Development" on the *Framingham Source* website.